
 

 

 
 

October 9, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Howard Griboff, Acting Division Chief – Policy Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 Re: PTT Phone Cards, Inc.  
  ITC-214-20130415-00108 – Surrender of Authorization   
 
Dear Mr. Griboff: 
 

PTT Phone Cards, Inc. (“PTT”), respectfully requests cancelation of the above-referenced 
International Section 214 authorization, effective immediately. 
 

Written notice to affected customers of the planned discontinuance pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 
63.19(a)(1) is not necessary at this point in time because PTT has not offered telecommunications 
services to customers since December 31, 2013 when all prepaid calling cards sold by PTT reached 
their predetermined expiration date. 
 

PTT is currently winding down its operations, and is undergoing a corporate dissolution.  PTT 
discontinued offering telecommunications services on December 31, 2013, and will no longer 
continue to offer such services.  Therefore, PTT has no need for, or planned use of, its international 
operating authorization.  Accordingly, PTT requests this authorization be canceled.  
 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       PTT Phone Cards, Inc.  

 
By:_________________________________ 
Jane L. Wagner 

       Marashlian & Donahue, PLLC 
       1420 Spring Hill Road, Suite 401 
       Tel: 703-714-1321 
       Fax: 703-563-6222 
       Email: jlw@commlawgroup.com  

 
Counsel to PTT Phone Cards, Inc. 
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